
The	Virginia	Beach	Bar	Association	Presents:	
The	21st	Annual	

Richard	G.	“Dick”	Brydges	Memorial	Courthouse	Classic	
Golf	Tournament	

	

	
	

Cypress	Point	Country	Club	
Friday,	October	25,	2019	

	
Check	In:		11:30	a.m.	–	Shotgun	Start:		12:30	p.m.	

Captain’s	Choice	Best	Ball		
Goodie	Bag,	Lunch,	Dinner,	Refreshments,	Prizes	&	Awards	

	

$100	per	VBBA	Member	-	$125	per	Non-Member		
(Tournament	participation	limited	to	the	first	125	golfers	to	register)	

	
Sponsorship	Opportunities		

$2,000	Platinum	Sponsor	=	4	players	+	Tournament	Sponsor	Recognition	/	Hole	Signage		
$1,000	Gold	Sponsor	=	4	players	+	Banner	Recognition	/	Hole	Signage		

$500	Silver	Sponsor	=	4	players	+	Hole	Signage	
$150	Hole	Sponsor		

	
RSVP	to	Kathy	Stull	

VBBA,	2425	Nimmo	Parkway,	Building	10,	Room	49,	Virginia	Beach,	VA	23456	
KStull@vbbarassoc.com	

or	online	at	https://www.vbbarassoc.com/events/21st-annual-richard-g-dick-brydges-
courthouse-classic-golf-tournament/	



Registration	Form	
	
Enclosed	is	my	check	in	the	amount	of	$___________	to	cover	the	cost	of	____	players.		(Less	
than	a	foursome	may	be	paired	with	single	players)	
	
Participant’s	names:	
	

1. ________________________________	
	

2. ________________________________	
	

3. ________________________________	
	

4. ________________________________	
	
	
I	would	like	to	be	a	sponsor:		Yes	_____	or	No	______	
	
Sponsorship	level:	
	

1. Platinum	_____	
	

2. Gold	____	
	

3. Silver	____	
	

4. Hole	_____	
	
Enclosed	is	my	check	in	the	amount	of	$_______	to	pay	for	my	sponsorship.		Please	list	my	
sponsorship	name	as:		
	
	
	

- Please	make	any	checks	payable	to:		VIRGINIA	BEACH	BAR	ASSOCIATION		
- You	may	also	pay	online	at		https://www.vbbarassoc.com/events/21st-annual-richard-

g-dick-brydges-courthouse-classic-golf-tournament/	
- You	may	fax	or	email	this	form	to	Kathy	Stull	at	KStull@vbbarassoc.com.	
- For	any	questions	or	more	information	please	contact:	

o Tom	Sheppard	at	(757)	452-4734,	TomSheppardLaw@gmail.com	or,		
o Kevin	Sharp	at	ksharp@joelbieber.com	

- For	questions	concerning	payment,	please	contact	Kathy	Stull	at	
KStull@vbbarassoc.com.	

	


